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Public Member Candidate Selection

The Orange County Transportation Authority Board of Directors approved a process for the
recruitment and selection for the currently vacant Public Member seat. Consistent with that process
and delegated responsibility, the Executive Committee met on March 1, 2021 and approved a short
list of candidates for interview. On March 15, 2021, at a Special Executive Committee meeting, the
three short-listed candidates, Meredith Chillemi, Tam Nguyen, and Roy Shahbazian, were
interviewed.

Recommend one candidate to advance to the Board of Directors for approval.
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